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November 10, 2021 
 
Dear Pearl River High School Parents & Community, 
 
I am pleased to announce that Robert W. Zegarelli, Ed.D., was appointed as the Principal of Pearl River High 
School last evening following my recommendation and the Board of Education’s approval. His first day as 
PRHS Principal will be December 13, 2021. Dr. Zegarelli will join the school’s administrative team providing 
overall leadership, and overseeing the advancement of all aspects of the high school, with a focus on promoting 
a safe and inclusive learning environment for all of our students across grades 8-12. He will replace Jeannine 
Clark, who was recently appointed as PRHS Interim Principal in September 2021.  
 
Dr. Zegarelli brings 18 years of experience as an educator and administrator at the elementary and secondary 
levels as well as a number of professional credentials and recognitions to the Pearl River High School leadership 
team. In addition, his knowledge of curriculum, instruction, assessment and student-centered programming 
aligns with the overarching educational goals of our District. 
 
Please join me in warmly welcoming Dr. Zegarelli to the Pearl River High School and Pearl River School 
District community. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Marco F. Pochintesta, Ed.D. 
 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 
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